
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dakota Matrix [dakotamatrix@rushmore.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2006 01:22 PM

To: Dakota Matrix

Subject: New Mineral Additions Update

08/03/2006

Hi Folk, 
  
We just posted seven pages of mineral species from the Kidwell Collection: 
  
http://www.dakotamatrix.com/category.asp?ID=6&specimen_code2=8/3/2006 
  
Lots of interesting items! 
Enjoy 
  
thanks 
Tom 
  
As always, if you do not want to be included on this list, just let us know. 
  
  
 
Dakota Matrix Minerals 
Tom Loomis 
PO Box 415 
Rapid City, SD 57709 
  
website: http://www.dakotamatrix.com 
email: dakotamatrix@rushmore.com 
alternate email: dakotamatrix2003@yahoo.com 
  
PAYPAL 
https://www.paypal.com/us/verified/pal=dakotamatrix%40rushmore%2ecom 


